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Office 
17 Sep, 14:36
NURSERY 6PM CLOSURE
Dear all,
After careful consideration we have decided to close the nursery at 6pm as of Monday 21st Sept, for those of you who cannot make it here earlier.

Where possible please can you continue to arrive at 5pm allowing staff to begin the cleaning.
If you are collecting after 5pm please let the staff know by sending a message on the app.

We are fully aware that the number of Covid cases are rising, however the nursery already had provisions in place for the late closure.

If the situation continues to worsen we may have to re-evaluate this decision and will inform you immediately.

If London/Haringey are faced with a possible lockdown, we would want to prevent a total closure of the nursery. This MAY result in reduced attendance for all children and staff to minimise the number of people in the building at a time. Of course, this is something we would really want to avoid but do have to have measures in place.

Many thanks for your cooperation
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